

To:

PARTT State Director, Martha Stumbo

PARTT State Board

PARTT Past State Directors

Since the State Convention in Fort Worth March 29-31, 2019 it has been my pleasure to be the Immediate Past State Director.

I have managed to stay busy since then. I had the pleasure to do the Installation of Officers at the Corpus Christi Table in April and also the Officers Installation at Brownsville in June. I participated in the Table Summer Training session for Area B in Del Rio. In September I attended the 70th Anniversary Party for the Alamo/ San Juan/ Pharr Table. I attended several Christmas Fiestas.

It would be remiss to not say I sadly attended the funeral for our dear sister Elsie Perez from Edinburg in April of 2019. She is missed by us all.

I continue to be on the Finance Committee and attended the Budget review meeting at Corpus Christi in February.

As a member of the Florence Terry Griswold Board of Trustees I read and rated all the scholarship applications and attended the Scholarship Meeting prior to this Board Meeting.

Respectfully submitted,

De Moore

Dee Moore, PARTT Immediate Past State Director